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I wanted to write to express my support for HB 2001 and efforts to allow greater flexibility in housing solutions to
both address issues of housing availability and affordability as well as to strengthen the diversity and character of
neighborhoods. It is a big step in the right direction to legalize more varieties of household sizes and makeups by
allowing alternatives to single family homes. The variety of options allows more people, with broader experiences to
join together in neighborhoods and follows patterns of development that used to exist. Allowing multiple different
households to live under one roof will not change the size of buildings being built, only the number of doors.

Thank you for representing our voices and our desire for a more welcoming and neighborly community for
everyone.

Anders Meyer

847.707.6169
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